
JOB NOTICE 

The Village of Carrollton is seeking qualified applicants 

for the position of Street Department Maintenance 

Worker position. Position performs manual labor  

in the repair, maintenance and minor construction of 

Village streets and storm sewer drainage systems, 

removal of snow/ice and other duties as assigned 

Applicant must hold a valid Ohio driver’s license,  

be able to pass drug testing and upon conditional 

hiring, be able to pass a background check. 

Position includes full time benefit package.  

Position works minimum 40 hours per week.  

Applications can be obtained at the Municipal 

Building located at 80 2nd St. SW, Carrollton or 

on the Village website. 

Applications will be received until noon on  

Friday, November 20, 2020. 
 

Published in the Free Press Standard November 5 &12, 2020 


